
September 30, 2022 

To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G,  
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E) Mumbai - 400 051 

Subject: Intimation of Trading window closure from October 01, 2022 

Ref: ISIN - INE207O08019 

Dear Sir/ Madam,  

Pursuant to provisions of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you 
that the trading window of the Company will be closed from October 01, 2022 to two trading days from 
the conclusion of Board meeting in which the financials for the Half-year ended September 30, 2022, 
will be approved by the Board. 

Request you to kindly take the above submission on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For PNB MetLife India Insurance Company Limited 

Yagya Turker 
Company Secretary 
Place: Mumbai 


